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Keere Ane,

Som netop aftalt telefonisk falger her lidt information om detaljer pa vores forespargsel om
muligheden for at give Huguette Labelle fortreede for retsudvalget d. 30/5.

Huguette Labelle er international chair for Transparency International (Se kort bio nedenfor). |
forbindelse med hendes besgg i kebenhavn fra d. 29/5 til d. 31/5 ville vi satte pris pa muligheden
for at Huguette Labelle kunne fa fortraede for retsudvalget vedrgrende forslaget til ny
offentlighedslov. Temaet ville veere hvordan forslaget kan ses i relation til international best
practice og tendenser pa omradet. Access to information er indenfor Huguettes kerneomrader
indenfor arbejdet med integritet og hun er saledes en ressource pa omradet, som vi haber
udvalget vil finde det relevant at fa mulighed for at tale med.

Huguette Labelle is Chair of the Board of Transparency International, member of the Board of the
UN Global Compact, member of the Group of External Advisors on the World Bank Governance and
Anti-corruption Strategy, member of the Advisory Group to the Asian Development Bank on
Climate Change and Sustainable Development, member of the Executive Board of the Africa
Capacity Building Foundation, member of the Board of the Global Centre for Pluralism, member of
the Advisory Council of the Order of Ontario and Vice Chair of the Senior Advisory Board of the
International Anti-Corruption Academy. A former Chancellor of the University of Ottawa, she also
serves on additional national and international boards. She provides advisory services to national
and international organisations. Labelle served for 19 years as Deputy Minister of different
Canadian Government departments. Among other positions, she was secretary of state and head
of Transport Canada, the Public Service Commission, and the Canadian International Development
Agency. She has served on more than 20 councils and boards of directors.

Jeg haber der vil veere mulighed for dette fortreede og ser frem til at hgre fra dig.

Med venlig hilsen

Natascha Linn Felix
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